







A great place to start is our PTA general meeting at the start of Back to School Night on Friday, August 19th at 4:00pm. We will have a chance to hear from our Principal, Mr. Roper, about the theme for the school year and to introduce new teachers.

Also as part of Back to School Night, the PTA will have the following available in the school cafeteria:

- North Point gear- T-shirts, hoodies, backpacks will be available for purchase that night.
- Emergency Kits- a small kit will be available for purchase for each student, which will be kept in their classroom in case of an emergency.
- Membership- you can sign up to join the PTA and receive our monthly newsletter to keep up with what's happening at our school.

\*\*\*Please note that we are ONLY able to accept CASH OR CHECK\*\*\*

Thank you for helping us to make this year the best year yet. We look forward to seeing you at Back to School Night!

-North Point PTA































